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Greetings,        January 2019 

We hope that all of you had a good beginning for this new year. As usual for us, January is a very 
hectic month. The children all returned on the 4th and started school on the 9th. We have 7 new 
preschool/crèche age children. They are all settling in well, including our 3 high school students who 
started the new year in a new high school. 

We had a large group of hunters from Norway that came to bring us a large amount of food 
donations, along with a very large antelope. We are hoping to have future visits from the organizer of 
this group. We had a visitor for the last two months. She was very busy with art work in the children’s 
homes and the learning centre. We also had t-shirts from Mauritius donated for everyone on the farm. 

 
 
 



Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021 
Our South African address: P.O. Box 1265 Vaalwater 0530 South Africa 
	
	

Moji Kitsi from Welgevonden game reserve came to our learning Centre to teach the children about 
the environment. He will be coming once a week. He was a great speaker and kept all the children 
involved and interested. 

 
 
 
January birthdays were Maria (14), Lerato (5), Hendrick (6), Markos (8), Tebogo (11) and Retha.  

 
Prayer requests:  Short and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, 
especially teachers.   Long term funding for our learning centre. God’s favor for the long-term future of The 
Fold.       

Praises: Seven new children.  Visitors who brought various donations. Nice rains continued this month. Paul 
and Micky’s 14th wedding anniversary.	

 
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 

 
	


